
RECEIVED
Subject: Bullock Pen Water

AUG 282025
Jimmy Trusty PUBLIC SERVICE

994 Cattett Drive COMMISSION

Crittenden Ky, 41030

Dear PSC:

I have to voice my concern over the proposed expansion of the Bullock Pen water facility. As a
property owner on the lake, I do have concerns. I have heard arguments from both sides. I
Live on the shallow end of the Lake and if the water level is lowered by 2-3 feet what will we be
left with on our end? Not much. I understand the need for more water as the aera grows but
at what cost. No matter the argument, if some common sense is appLied, we know the
wiLdLife around and, in the lake, wW. be negatively impacted and likely propertyvalues. It
seems to be a non-decision to purchase water from other larger water services. This seems
to be a better financial and environmental choice.

ThankYou

Jimmy Trusty


